

OXFORDSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL

Fringford C.E. Primary School

Headteacher Mr F. Pastore

PERMISSION TO WALK WITHIN THE VILLAGE OF FRINGFORD September 2015 to July 2016

Dear Parents,

During the year we occasionally take the children out of school and around the village of Fringford. We may look at certain things connected with different topics such as Houses or Transport that the children may be studying. We also walk down to Church for special celebrations and practices before the event. In all cases we ensure that there are sufficient helpers to walk with the class or group.

In an effort to cut down on paper we would like to ask for your permission in advance so that we can be covered for the school year. Would you please fill in the form below and return it to the school office. It is necessary to fill one in for each child in a family.

The Green, Fringford, Bicester, Oxon, OX27 8DY E.mail: office.3083@fringford.oxon.sch.uk

Date:

Telephone and Fax: 01869 277397 www.fringford.oxon.sch.uk